
  
 

  

Dear member, 
 
Firstly, I hope this email finds you well during these uncertain and very frustrating times. 
Following the end of lockdown and with Devon being placed in Tier 2 we are delighted to 
announce we can once again open with the following restrictions. 
 
After a lengthy meeting the following has been agreed and will be effective from 
Wednesday 2nd December: 
 
Golf Course 
 

! As before lockdown 
! Tee times must be pre-booked, and all names entered into BRS 
! Please play in 4 balls wherever possible to allow as many players as possible to 

enjoy a game 
! All roll-ups must submit names no later than 48 hours prior and release unused tee 

times 
! At least 1 player from each group must report into the Pro-shop prior to play 
! Pro shop will be open daily 8:30 - 16:00 
! Please observe the rule of 6 and avoid gathering in groups of more than 6 
! Changing rooms open, please wear face coverings and observe the 2m rule 
! Please observe all other COVID safety guidelines 

 
Clubhouse Bar and Restaurant 
 

! The bar and restaurant will be only open as follows: 
o Fridays (12-3) 
o Saturdays (10-5)  
o Sundays (12-3) 

! Alcohol can only be served during consumption of food purchased off the menu 
! There can be no mixing indoors with those outside your household 
! Tables must be pre booked 
! Table service only 
! Take away will be available during opening times 
! Please wear facemask at all times when in the clubhouse until seated 
! Please use hand sanitising stations whenever possible 
! Please observe all other COVID-19 guidelines 

 
Whilst we understand this is not a perfect situation, it does allow us to play golf and keep 
everyone safe. 
 
As with every decision we will constantly review the situation and adjust our position 
accordingly. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support and patience during these uncertain times. 
 
Stay safe, 
 
Nick Tedesco 
Club Manager 


